Dear Summer Intern Applicant:

Thank you so much for demonstrating an interest in DMGC's Summer Internship Program. We commit to give your application every consideration and encourage your faithfulness in fully providing the information asked of you. Your application and references should be sent to **SUMMER INTERN COMMITTEE**, **postmarked no later than Tuesday, May 1, 2018**. (DMGC, 21914 7th Ave. S, Des Moines, WA 98198)

Your internship packet includes: (1) DMGC Internship Application, (2) Internship Job Description, and (3) 2 References - Church Leader and Recent Employer.

Webster's Dictionary defines an intern as "someone, who is a student or recent graduate, working as an apprentice or trainee to gain practical experience in an occupation." This definition covers our philosophy accurately. A DMGC intern will work from their first available date in June through their last available date in August. He / she will work under experienced workers - Patti Cramer (Children's Coordinator) and Dusty Jones (Middle School and High School Youth Director) - gaining experience in Christian service, largely in the arena of children and teens. The intern will earn an hourly wage which will be paid at one-month intervals.

Your application will be processed by a three-person committee (representing the Pastoral Team, Deacons and Women's Council), none of whom will be related to any applicant. The committee will forward their recommendation to the Pastoral Team who will make the final decision.

If you have any questions about the internship application, do not hesitate to call me. Again, we express our joy at your desire to serve the Lord and people in your pursuing the internship position. Be in prayer and we will trust God to bring about a good decision.

For the DMGC Pastoral Team and Staff,

Patti Cramer (206) 878-2145